
 

I came to Guyana Legal Aid Clinic in August 2009 because of a property dispute I was 

having. I thought that I might be evicted from my land and I didn’t know what to do. 

 

Before I came to legal aid I was so scared. I didn’t know if I was going to get help. I 

thought that I may end up on the road with nowhere to go. 

 

I met with a lawyer at legal aid and she helped me. She saw that I was scared and really 

took the time to explain things to me and comfort me. I was so happy that I had someone 

who was willing to stand up and talk for me. 

 

It took time but everything worked out and I am not being bothered anymore. I am in my 

house, living in peace and looking forward to finally getting permanent title to my land. 

 

This was my first experience at legal aid and I am so happy.  I thank God for the help. I 

did not have any money for an outside lawyer and if it wasn’t for legal aid I would have 

had nowhere to turn.  Legal aid has been excellent and I think they really help people.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


